
 

Surgery Do & Don’t List 
 

 
DO: 
   

� If payment is due, it must be received by Lisa at Dr. Koenig’s office prior to your        
surgery date. 

� Please have any prescriptions filled before your surgery date, as you will need to 
bring the medications with you the day of your surgery. 

� Remember to eat a light snack prior to your surgery. 
� Arrive at the Wisconsin Eye Laser Center in Brookfield 45 minutes prior to your 

scheduled surgery time.   
� Make arrangements for transportation to and from your surgery. 
� Plan to take a four hour nap immediately following your surgery. 
� Notify Dr. Koenig’s office at 414-955-7902 if a cancellation becomes necessary. 
 
 
DO NOT: 
    

� Do not wear most soft contact lenses at least two weeks prior to surgery. 
� Do not wear toric, hard or gas permeable contact lenses at least three weeks                               

prior to surgery. 
� Do not wear contacts prior to CustomVue photos (same length of time as listed above). 
� Do not wear eye make-up the day prior to your surgery. 
� Do not wear eye make-up to your surgery. 
� Do not wear eye make-up for two weeks following your surgery. 
� Do not wear dangling jewelry, perfume or hairspray to your surgery. 
� Do not wear cologne or after-shave to your surgery. 
� Do not drive or attempt stairs unaided after surgery, for the remainder of the day. 
� Do not use facial scrubs or any product with particulate matter for two weeks. 
� Do not allow soap or water in your eye for two weeks following surgery. 
� Do not swim or be in a hot tub for two weeks following surgery. 
� Do not rub your eye for at least one month. 
� Do not take the medication Isotretinoin, brand name Accutane® (typically 

prescribed to treat acne) for at least six months following surgery. 
 
Location of Surgery: Wisconsin Eye Laser Center 
    16620 W. Bluemound Road, Suite 400 
    Brookfield, WI  53005 
    Phone:  262-789-9090  
 
Note: Dr. Koenig will perform your surgery at the Wisconsin Eye Laser Center 

in Brookfield, and he will see you for all of your follow-up appointments at 
the Eye Institute. 


